
Summary of Responses  

Parents Survey ‘Our Response to Covid 19 Crisis’ 

 

As of 1.00pm on 21/5/20, 74 people had replied to the online survey. 

 

1. Child's Class? 

 

 

2. How would you rate your child's current wellbeing? (where 1 is lowest and 10 is 

highest) 

Average score – 8.24 

 

3. Please provide feedback on the following issues…. 

 



 

4. The amount of work my child has been provided with is...... 

 

 

5. I find the following sources of information from school useful (select all that apply) 

 

 

6. Is there any way in which we could further support your child, at this time? All replies 

either, ‘No’ or ‘N/A’ except…. 
 Maybe a weekly video from class teacher just to say hello. As team meetings could be with 

TAs too and anytime in the week, I feel my child could do with a hello from teacher on a 

Monday morning. 

 He is struggling to sleep and a big worrier but we are trying different techniques and class 

teachers are aware. 

 No I am happy with the support. 

 No, she’s doing fine although getting her to do school work can be tricky at times due to her 

ASD but I’m just going with what works for her and her well being 

 I believe St Joseph’s have gone above and beyond to support their pupils. I have friends with 

children in other schools that have had nowhere near the amount of support and 

communication we have received. Thank you to the whole team. 

 Let us collect reading books from school to read at home. We’ve exhausted our supply of 

books at home, and libraries still closed! We need to keep reading. Also allow us to collect 

maths weekly tests for us to keep up with maths at home. 

 No, what you are doing is wonderful and the team talks are brilliant. 



 Miss Copp has been amazing, allowing pupils to phone her during school hours as required. 

Fantastic support 

 No you have been great 

 The staff and teachers are very supportive. 

 More of the same ...thanks 

 I'm more than happy with the level of support provided 

 I can’t think how you could possibly do more 

 She enjoys been able to speak to her teachers. She loves the feedback on seesaw and is very 

engaged in the work 

 Support from ALNco is fantastic really helping to ease anxiety and keeping that familiar face 

present. 

 More Teams chats 

 Mrs Roberts has been great, video calls have been set up  

 Not at all... What you are doing is fabulous 

 Yr 6 is a funny year as they are transitioning to secondary school. They find this time 

apprehensive going to new schools but are in a situation where normal friend circles are 

lacking with the pandemic. I think they need to voice their reservations and anxieties in a 

class resetting. 

 You’re doing an amazing job! 

 Just worried with how the children when it comes to their social life with friends. 

 She is enjoying being at home & the good weather. 

 Just stay in touch. 

 I believe you’re doing all you can. Which is appreciated. 

 feel my child significantly relies on digital communication and loses in the same time 

personal verbal communication skills which are vital for their lives 

 

7. Is there any way in which we could further support you, as a parent, at this time?  All 

replies either, ‘No’ or ‘N/A’ except…. 
 No I think the school is understanding especially bearing in mind sometimes both parents are 

working from home so home schooling has to be flexible. 

 No the contact from school has been really good 

 Continue as you are and I hope as a team you are being supported too. The teachers’ welfare 

impacts our children. 

 We feel isolated whilst in isolation. Any form of contact appreciated. 

 Nothing more, the videos, chats and work are a good focus. We do what we can during this 

time and it is nice to know we are not being judged if we are unable to complete some of the 

tasks due to work commitments. 

 I would like to give Mr Roberts a special mention. His support has been fantastic. 

 No. The loan of a chrome book has been so useful with more than one child. 

 No you have been great 

 The school is supporting us very well. 

 More of the same, thanks 

 Perhaps some structured optional short tasks delivered through teams? 

 Send wine 

 Sometime we struggle to submit work, I've been doing it at night because it seems to load 

easier 

 All communication has been wonderful. 



 There are some school works that parent needs assistance with. 

 I find that seesaw is invaluable as it gives a focus and helps to get my daughter to engage in 

school work, otherwise she wouldn’t bother. 

 If there’s anything we can do please tell us. 

 Encouraging social non-electronic communication between children 

 

8. Is there anything else you would like us to know about our response, so far, to the 

Covid 19 crisis? All replies either, ‘No’ or ‘N/A’ except…. 
 No, I feel we have been kept informed by the school. Communication has been really good. 

 You’ve all done an amazing job 

 Keep up the regular communication and light hearted videos and thank you again to the 

whole team. 

 The survey would only allow to choose 1 option for question 5. We find HWB, seesaw, 

Facebook and twitter useful too 

 As a school community you have all be wonderful. Nurturing and caring of both parents and 

children which has given us, as parents, leeway to survive and balance work and home 

schooling. Big thanks from us and we are looking forward to resuming some sort of norm at 

some point in the near future. Keep up the good work. 

 The school did a very good job. 

 The school’s response and care for the children has been exceptional. You’ve more than met 

any reasonable expectation I could have had. Thank you for all that you have done so far and 

continue to do. These are not easy times for any of us, you have adapted magnificently. 

 The support we have had from you as a school has been absolutely amazing. I have been 

struggling with time management and distance learning due to my degree, however the staff 

have been really supportive and free from judgement, which has taken the pressure off and 

made things a lot easier to deal with. I cannot thank you enough. 

 I’m speaking across all of the year groups my children are in your support has been top 

notch. I can’t thank you enough for everything you are doing with online learning and 

support via meetings and over the phone/email. It has given me full confidence in supporting 

the kids and they too are keeping active and it’s fantastic. Again, cannot thank you enough. 

 You are all doing a great job in these challenging times. Thank you. Keep safe and well. 

 Year 4 previously had too much work, it’s now about right. Thank you for making changes. 

 Keep up the amazing work. Thank you for all you do. You are all such a wonderful team. Take 

care. 

 I think the school has responded extremely well. We feel supported as parents and can see 

how much staff care about the children. 

 Really pleased with the school's response, especially the "unusual CCTV footages"... 

 Proud of being part of a school & community who care so much. 

  I like it 


